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What are your first impression after coming in Slovenia, at the EPC this spring? 
 
What to say....it is really a beautiful experience so far....working for the park is completely different 
from anything we did in our past!! It is a great mixture of office work and field experiences...just 
yesterday we went on the field to collect branches for the celebration of this sunday and now we are 
in the office working at our academic project....a great, continuous challenge!! 
It is very amusing to have the opportunity to spend our time here, people are nice and places are 
astonishing, we know it will always get better and we can't wait to see what Slovenia has in store for 
us in the future days!!! 
 


